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[princi_elem] Feb. 2nd- SAVE THE DATE!
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Sender : princi elem-bounces <princi_elem-bounces@4;j.lane.edu>
Subject : [princi_elem] Feb. 2nd- SAVE THE DATE!

To :ssd ea all <ssd_ea_all@4j.lane.edu>, titlel ias
<titlel_ias@4j.lane.edu>, gradek@4j.lane.edu

Cc : ssd elem cert <ssd_elem_cert@4j.lane.edu>, ssd
leadership <ssd_leadership@4j.lane.edu>, princi elem
<princi_elem@4j.lane.edu>, Molly Lajoie
<lajoie_mo@4j.lane.edu>

Hello all,

Teachers and secondary EAs- If you are receiving this email it is because I either do not have
a separate email list for a group (SSD elem EAs) or I'm hoping that you will communicate this
information with your EAs (Kinder EASs).

I wanted to remind you that we have the Elementary EA Extravaganza coming up
February 2nd (Grading Day). There will be sessions happening from 8:00-4:30 at the
Education Center (200 N. Monroe St.).

The specific offerings are still being finalized and I will send them out soon.

If you are an elementary Life Skills or CLC EA please watch for an email from Seth or Leila
regarding MANDT training that day.

See you soon!

Marlee

Marlee Litten

SSD & Elementary Staff Development Specialist, TOSA
cell- (541)868-5072, Office- (541)790-7586

FAX- (541)790-7557

Eugene School District 4]

E-Mail: litten@4;j.lane.edu

You received this message because you are subscribed to the 4J list
"princi elem".

Send e-mail to this list at princi elem@4j.lane.edu

To unsubscribe from this list, send e-mail to princi elem-
unsubscribe@4j.lane.edu
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